

Monday 8 October 2018

Dear Parents,

We would like to inform you that Pret-a-Portrait, our chosen professional photography company, will be in school on Wednesday 10, Thursday 11 and Sunday 14 October 2018 to take class photographs, individual photographs as well as sibling and family photographs (if requested).

Your child will have their photo taken Wednesday 10 October.

We would like to ask that your child dresses in their full school uniform on these days. If he/she has PE on this day, they DO NOT have to wear their PE Kit (on this occasion only). As always, please ensure that your child shows pride and respect in our school by looking well dressed for their photograph.

We would like to emphasise that you are under no obligation to purchase any of the photographs, however, we would encourage you to, as they serve as wonderful mementos. Photographs can be ordered at a discounted price via pre-order form which we will distribute this week. Alternatively, they can be purchased at full price after the photoshoot.

If you would like your child to have a photograph taken with their sibling, or you would like a family photograph, our photographers will be offering additional slots after school on Wednesday 10 October and Sunday 14 October from 13:40 – 14:40. If you would like to book a sibling or family slot, you may do so via the following link: https://nordangliafamilysittings.eventbrite.co.uk

Yours faithfully,

Dave Pontich Principal



الإثنين 8 أكتوبر 2018

أعزائى أولياء الأمور الكرام

تحية طيبة و بعد ،،،

نود أن نعلمكم بأن شركة التصوير الفوتو غرافي المحترفة ، ستكون في المدرسة يوم الأربعاء 10 ، الخميس 11 و الأحد 14 أكتوبر 2018 لالتقاط صور فصلية ، صور فردية بالإضافة إلى صورة عائلية (على حسب طلبكم)

سيتم التقاط صور طفلك يوم الأربعاء 10 أكتوبر

برجاء من حضراتكم في هذا اليوم التقيد بالزي المدرسي الكامل، ولكن إذا كان لدى طفلك حصص الرياضة في هذا اليوم لا داعي لإرتداء ملابس الرياضة ليظهر طفلك بأجمل صورة عند أخذ الصور له.

ونود أيضا التأكيد على أنك لست ملزماً بشراء هذه الصور الفوتوغرافية ، ولكن لتكون ذكرى جميلة لطفلك من مدرسته نشجعك على شرائها. يمكن طلب الصور بسعر مخفض من خلال نموذج الطلب المسبق الذي سنقوم بتوزيعه هذا الأسبوع.

إذا رغبتم بأخذ صور عائلية سيتاح هذا في المدرسة يوم الأربعاء الموافق 10 أكتوبر ويوم الأحد الموافق 14 أكتوبر من الساعة 14:40 حتى الساعة 15:40. إذا كنت ترغب في أخذهذه الصور يمكنك أيضا من خلال هذا الرابط https://nordangliafamilysittings.eventbrite.co.uk

المخلص لكم،

ديفيد بونتيتش المدير